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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 
Class 1 

Archie & Zuzanna 

Class 2 

Charlotte & Charlie 

Class 3 

Michael & Kiean 

Class 4 

Lily-Rose & Brooke 

Class 5 

Portia Ella & 

Sydney’Ann 

Class 6 

Logan & Joana 
 

All Nursery 

children 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 12th October 2018 

Attendance 
 

This week 93.09% 
 

Attendance 
Cup 
Class 5 
 

Early Bird 
Class 3 

 
Jigsaw 

 

Next week we 
are looking for 

people who work 
well with others 

A big thank you to everyone who attended the Harvest 
Assemblies on Thursday. It was great for the children to 

have such big audiences. Thank you to everyone 
who has donated food to our Harvest Collection 
for the Telford Food Bank.. Donations are being 
collected in school and nursery (until next Friday) for any 
tinned, dried or packet food.  

Starting School September 2019 
If you have a child born between 

1st September 2019 and  
31st August 2015 

you must apply online at 
www.telford.gov.uk/admissions. There 

are no paper application forms this 
year.  

Even if your child is in our nursery 
you must apply online by 15th 

January 2019 
If you have any questions or do not 
have access to the internet please 

talk to Nursery staff who will be able 
to help you.  

Parents of children in Year 2 will 
need to apply for Year 3 (Junior 

School) using the same online 
system.  

Photo orders must 
be returned by 9am 
on Wednesday 17th 

October 

Dates for this term 
 

Thursday 25th October —  
last day of school and nursery 

 

Monday 5th November —  
back to school and nursery 

 

Friday 21st  December—  
last day of school and nursery 

Thursday 25th October 
last day of school and 
nursery before the half 

term holiday 

Breakfast 
Club 

 
7:45—8:45  

 
 

£2 per day.  
More information available in the 

school office.  

Reading at home 
 

As you will be aware, we encourage everyone 
in nursery and school to take books home to 
share and read. In school there is a prize 

system to encourage reading at home. Every 
time a child reads 10 times (recorded in their 
reading diary) they can choose a small prize from the ‘Golden Box’ in Mrs 
Boddy’s office. When they have read 50 times they can choose a book to 

keep and a certificate is presented in assembly. There are displays in 
the corridor so you can see how far children are along the challenge. 
Each time a child reads in school also counts towards the challenge. 

 

Lots of children have already collected prizes this term. There are still 
some children, however, who have not had their first prize yet. We want 
to encourage everyone to read at home each day and bring their reading 

diary to school every day so it can be checked and prizes given. 
If you have any questions about reading then please talk to your child's 

class teacher.  


